
 
  

 
Dear students and colleagues, 

  

Mixed-mode teaching from 14 – 31 January 2022 
  

Further to the confirmation that a student from the School of Continuing Education’s 

Bachelor of Nursing (Honours) programme had tested positive for COVID-19, the 

University reviewed the teaching arrangements for the health and safety of the 

University community. 

  
Mixed-mode teaching will be adopted for all classes from 14 January to 31 January 

inclusive. Teachers will deliver teaching in classrooms as scheduled, while the online 

delivery will be effective as soon as practical for individual classes. 

  

Classes in laboratories and studios during the above period will be 

rescheduled.  Arrangements to make up classes will be made and announced by the 

teachers in due course.   

  

I appeal to your understanding for changing the teaching mode in such a short notice. 
The pandemic situation changes quickly and the University needs to be highly 

responsive. 

  

I wish the student a speedy recovery. Please continue to stay vigilant. 

  

Albert Chau 

Vice-President (Teaching and Learning) 
  

 


